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Comments: Dear Mr. Duran,

 

I'm writing to alert you to a possible flaw in the Environmental Assessment (EA) comment process and to request

a delay in the deadline for EA comments.

 

I am having trouble finding the 2021 Master Development Plan (MDP). It is no longer in the "Taos Ski Valley

Gondola and Other Improvements (61390)" website, and the 2023 EA document MDP link takes you only to a

promotional video. Also, the SE Group and TSV resort websites no longer have links to either the 2021 or the

2010 MDPs.

 

The MDP is essential as reference when researching and comparing the information for the proposed projects

with specific public comments during the 2022 scoping period and the 2023 EA's attempt to justify lack of

negative impacts.

 

Can the 2021 MDP please be replaced in your website for our reference?

 

Because of this impediment to research and commenting, can you please consider delaying the EA comment

period by 90 days?

 

Thank you for considering,

 

Daniel Weeks

Taos, NM

 


